
UGA School of Law 
Staff Representative Group 
September, 2014 meeting 

 
Attending:  Marie Mize, Ashley Amatriain, Robin Jennings, Cindy Wentworth, Deb 
Baker, Lara Pulliam, and Leslie Grove 
 
Not present:  Lesia Woodall, Tiffany Sargent 
 
Agenda: 
 
1.  Greg Sowell, Director of Development attended as guest speaker and spoke a few 
minutes regarding the process of the Dean Search Committee in determining the final 
candidates for the position of the Dean of the Law School.  We appreciate Greg taking 
the time out of his day to speak with us. 
 
2.  Fall potluck luncheon -- Our fall potluck luncheon will be on October 23rd. The 
announcement has been placed on the UGA Law webpage.   A notice has been sent out 
to all departments 
 
3.  Dean Search –  The committee agreed to encourage all staff members to attend the 
presentations of the candidates. 
 
4.  New Staff – We have four new staff members joining the law school.  Cyndi Dreck in 
Rusk Hall; Heather Pierce in Civil Clinics; Szilvia Somodi in the Law Library; and Laura 
Woodson in Career Services.  Each new staff member will receive (or has received) a 
welcome visit and small gift from the Staff Council.  Greg Sowell has donated  law school 
mugs for us to present to new employees. 
 
5.  Other business – The committee agreed that we would coordinate with Project Safe 
again this year for our Jill Birch Angel Project.  It was decided that Lesia would contact 
Project Safe to determine their needs. 
 


